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October 23, 2024 

Notice of Ransomware Attack Incident (2nd Report) 

With respect to the Yorozu Group’s ransomware infection discovered on the morning of Monday, 

October 14, 2024 (Japan time), we sincerely apologize to our business partners and all relevant 

parties for the grave concern and inconvenience that this incident may have caused. 

Upon discovery of the ransomware infection, we have set up a cybersecurity incident response team 

and are working with third party experts to assess the extent of the impact and the state of damage. 

Through our investigations so far, we have confirmed the possibility of some leakage of personal 

information and confidential information held by the Group. 

The Group provides updates to the Personal Information Protection Commission of the Government 

of Japan, and further investigation on this matter is currently taking place with the support and 

advice of the third party experts. 

 

 


